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(907) 225-5075 fax 

T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Lacey G. Simpson, Acting General Manager 

DATE: December 7, 2021 

RE: Appointment of Acting Electric Division Manager 

As the City Council is aware, Electric Division Manager Andy Donato will retire 
effective January 3, 2022. While the City undertakes a recruitment effort to fill the 
vacated position, I have appointed Electric System Engineering Manager Jeremy Bynum 
to serve as Acting Electric Division Manager. Mr. Bynum has assumed the duties of 
Division Manager on several previous occasions while the Manager has been on leave. I 
thank Mr. Bynum for his willingness to serve in this capacity and provide continuity 
during the staffing transition. Should the City Council have any questions, staff can 
respond accordingly. 
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